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“Every Christian Mason should be A Knight Templar” 

Sunday, November 21, 2021 
GENERAL ORDER NUMBER 4, SERIES 2021-2022 

To: The Officers of the Grand Commandery of Knights Templar of Oklahoma, 
The Past Grand Commanders of the Grand Commandery of Knights Templar of Oklahoma, 
and all Officers and Sir Knights of the Constituent Commanderies of Knights Templar of Oklahoma and to 
Whomever it May Concern 

This General order consists of the Grand Commanders Christmas Message.  Attached to this General Order is the 
Toast to the Most Eminent Grand Master of the Grand Encampment, and the Grand Master of the Grand 
Encampment’s Response. 

This General Oder shall be read at the head of the lines in each Constituent Commandery at your Commanderies 
Christmas Observance, or the first Stated Conclave after its receipt. 

Robert R. Rolseth 
Right Eminent Grand Commander 

Attest: 

Jon B. Greene 
Grand Recorder 



 

“Every Christian Mason should be A Knight Templar” 

 
O holy night! 

The stars are brightly shining 
It is the night of the dear Savior's birth! 

Long lay the world in sin and error pining 
Till he appeared and the soul felt its worth. 

A thrill of hope the weary world rejoices 
For yonder breaks a new and glorious morn! 

 
Refrain: 

Fall on your knees 
O hear the angel voices 

O night divine 
O night when Christ was born 

O night divine 
O night, O night divine 

 
The end of the year is fast approaching, and the holiday season hustle and bustle has arrived. It isn’t necessary to 
complain about the commercialization of the Christmas holiday because we as Christian Masons and Sir Knights are well 
aware what the season means to each and everyone of us and our families. We each carry memories of Christmas pasts, 
those memories that we hold near and dear to our hearts. Whether it’s a particular Christmas when the yard was covered 
with snow or the family gatherings with loved ones gone but not forgotten. We remember that the season is the 
celebration of the birth of our Lord and savior. We will soon find ourselves humming our favorite Christmas carols, sipping 
our Eggnog, wrapping and unwrapping gifts and feasting with those who matter most in our lives. There are Christmas 
carols and hymns that remind us what Christmas is about, to reflect on what is truly important in our lives. As Masons 
that lesson has been taught to us from our very first meeting, when we first knelt at the altar of Free Masonry and every 
step we have taken since. We are reminded to humble ourselves before God. With faith and humility, you should let our 
light so shine before men that they may see your good works, and glorify your Father which is in Heaven. 
 
Merry Christmas Sir Knights to you and your families, and a joyous New Year. 
 
Robert Rolseth 
REGC 
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